
Thorntons 2 Argentina 
 

 

 

Dear Prayer Partners, 

 

 

 We are starting a new church in Rosario with special services June 21-23. We are 

already passing out flyers and will continue to do so until the night of our first service. 

 

 We ask that you pray that you pray with us for the following: 

 

Visitors in these special services. 

Souls to be saved. 

Wisdom and strength to guide this new work. 

For Lucas Gonzalez: he is a future pastor in training. 

For open doors in the weeks and months ahead in this new neighborhood (Barrio). 

 

 Thank you so much for collaborating with us so that we can preach the Gospel of 

our Lord Jesus Christ to the Argentine people. 

 

 

Steve & Pam Thornton 

Your missionaries in Rosario, Argentina 

 
2 Thess. 3:1 “Finally, brethren, pray for us, that the word of the Lord may have free course, and be 

glorified, even as it is with you:” 

 

 

 


